
From: Maria Bustamante <mbustaman@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 4:59 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: JCLC Conference 2023 Follow-Up 
 

 
Maria Bustamante, traveled in an official capacity to St. Petersburg, Florida on February 7-12, 
2023 in order to attend the Joint Conference of Librarians of Color. Expenses (Conference 
registration, award celebration, and hotel) were paid for by JCLC.   
 

Maria Bustamante | Teen Services Librarian I  

Back of the Yards Branch | Chicago Public Library 
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